November 15, 2007
Mr. Joe Nathan, Senior Fellow

HHH Institute of Public Affairs
130 Humphrey Center 
University of Minnesota
301 19th Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Mr. Nathan:

I am writing to inform you that the Board of Directors of The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation have a policy which prohibits funding of overhead or indirect costs.  It also excludes funding for fund-raising counsel.

I hope this information is helpful to you.

Sincerely,

Yvonne Engel

Grants Administrator
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